
 

 

DIPLOMA MILL OR RESEARCH UNIVERSITY? 
 

 
 

THE RIVERSIDE FACULTY ASSOCIATION INVITES YOU 
TO A PUBLIC FORUM ON UCR’S FUTURE 

 
A NEW LONG RANGE DEVELOPMENT PLAN PROJECTS UCR TO EXPAND 
BY AS MANY AS 35,000 STUDENTS BY 2035 (THE “35/35 PLAN”). 
 
WHAT WILL THIS PLAN MEAN FOR FACULTY, STUDENTS AND STAFF?  

• Will we have the resources to maintain academic and research excellence or 
will we face further erosion of the quality of our teaching and research?  

• Will we be able to accommodate a 50% increase in students without 
compromising academic standards and increasing burdens on faculty and 
staff?  

• Will it increase the privatization of our public university and reduce workers' 
bargaining power? 

 
 

MAY 15, 2019, 12 – 1:30 PM, INTS 1111  
(CHASS Interdisciplinary Round Lab) 

This event is open to everyone in the UCR community. 
 
 

The Riverside Faculty Association is a voluntary membership organization of UCR Senate 
and non-Senate faculty. http://ucrfa.org/ 

Not a member of RFA? Download the membership form at http://ucrfa.org/membership/ 

http://ucrfa.org/
http://ucrfa.org/membership/

